
 

 

 

 

 

The staff at Walton would like 

to experiment with a different 

report card format for Term 2 

and Term 3. 

The conversation earlier this 

year with teachers feeling that 

the current anecdotal report 

card format wasn’t necessarily 

doing a good job of communi-

cating the learning progress 

and needs of our students. 

This template has been piloted 

at another elementary school. 

The report card will feature the 

same type of learning out-

comes, but in a checklist for-

mat. 

Intermediate report cards will 

continue to have letter grades, 

but the description of the learn-

ing outcomes will use a check-

list format. 

Our goal with this pilot is to 

attempt to communicate your 

child’s learning in a format 

that is easier to read and 

understand.   

Our staff will host an infor-

mation session on Friday, 

February 27th, 8:50-9:15am 

in the gymnasium.  This is a 

great opportunity for parents 

to see the format. 

We will also present them at 

our next PAC meeting on 

February 23rd at 6:45pm. 

You can see two sample tem-

plates at the end of this news-

letter! 

 

Regards, 

 

Mr. C. Mah 

 

 

R E P O R T  C A R D  P I L O T  

H A V E  A N Y  L C D  M O N I T O R S ?  

S
C

H
O

O
L

 D
IS

T
R

IC
T

 4
3

 
(C

O
Q

U
IT

L
A

M
) 

J A N U A R Y  1 6 ,  2 0 1 5  

V O L U M E  2 ,  I S S U E  4  

W A L T O N  E L E M E N T A R Y  

R E M E M B E R !  

Pro.D., 
Friday, 
February 
20th 

Lunar New 

Years 

Lion 

Dance,  

Tuesday, 

February 

24th, 

10:40am 

Walton’s computer lab will return in September 2015 with 30 new Dell desktop computers.  Our School 

District has made an arrangement to supply our school with these computers at no cost!  However, the 

computers do not come with monitors.  We are asking if any families have unused LCD monitors that they 

are willing to donate to the school.  Often businesses may have a cache of monitor waiting for a new 

home!  If so, please email Mr. Mah!  Thanks for your consideration!  cmah@sd43.bc.ca 



 

 

 

 

 

Walton Elementary will prac-
tice a Code Red Lockdown 
Drill in April.  The exact date 
is yet to be determined. 

In 2007, I had to initiate a 
Code Red Lockdown at Vani-
er Elementary.  We had a 
suspicious male enter the 
school and proceed to the 
girls’ change room.  He acted 
in a very erratic manner when 
staff approached him.  Sens-
ing that the individual may 
be unsafe, we initiated a 
Code Red Lockdown.  Teach-
ers locked all the doors and 
moved their students away 
from doors and windows.  We 
called 911 immediately and 
reported an intruder in our 
building.  Within minutes, the 
RCMP responded and swept 
the building.  This process took 
an hour but the individual 
had left the building.  We was 
spotted near another elemen-
tary school later that day.  No 
child at Vanier was harmed. 

 

 

What is a Code Red Lock-
down?   

A Code Red Lockdown is a 
response by students and staff 
to a potentially dangerous 
situation at, or near our 
school.  This could involve an 
intruder in the school; a per-
son acting in a violent or ag-
gressive manner in the school 
or near school grounds; or a 
police incident in the neigh-
bourhood.  

All exterior and interior doors 
are locked.  No one is allowed 
in or out of the building, in-
cluding parents.  Children are 
moved away from doors and 
windows and, if necessary, 

duck and cover under a desk 
or table. 

 

A Code Red Lockdown may 
be a scary event for the chil-
dren.  We do need to practice 
in the event the safety and 
security of the school is threat-
ened. 

 

During a Code Red Lock-
down: 

1. 911 will be called 

2. All exterior doors are 
locked.  No one, except 
emergency responders 
will be permitted in the 
building.  Parents will 
not be permitted into 
the building. 

3. All classroom doors will 
be locked.  Window 
blinds will also be low-
ered.   

4. School staff will check the 
washrooms and escort 
any child back to their 
classroom, or to the near-
est classroom. 

5. Children will be moved 
away from doors and 
windows. 

6. Depending on the situa-
tion, the school may or 
may not be able to com-
municate to parents 
during the lockdown.  
We may be asked by 
RCMP to be under a 
“blackout”. 

7. Do not call the school.  
We need to keep our 
phone lines open to com-
municate with the police 
or other emergency ser-
vices. 

8. Ending a Code Red will 
be given by the Principal, 
Vice-Principal or RCMP. 

Last month, we engaged the 

community with a survey 

asking parents to list the Top 

3 Questions they had about 

the Mandarin Bilingual Pro-

gram. 

 

We had 37 parents respond 

to the survey. 

 

Ms. Suen, Mrs. Denton and 

Mr. Mah analyzed the ques-

tions and found five common 

themes.  These are ranked in 

order of number of respons-

es. 

1. Curriculum and Assess-

ment 

2. Registration of Native/

Non-Native Speaking 

students 

3. Middle School and High 

School 

4. School Support 

5. Home Support 

 

We are now working on a 

Frequently Asked Question 

section of our Mandarin Bilin-

gual Program Document to 

provide answers to these five 

broad themes. 

Stay tuned! 
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Last November, Mr. Mah engaged the parent community with an impromptu, non-scientific survey about how they learn about 

school news.  We’ll reprint parts of the survey over the course of the year.  The results are based on 100 responses. 
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Mark your calendars! 

Grade 5 Farewell Ceremony 

Friday, June 19th at 10:45am 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

4 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

5 
Regular  

Kindergarten 

Registration 

6 7 

8 9 

BC 

Family 

Day 

10 11 
 

12 
Hot Lunch 

13 14 

15 16 17 18 
 

19 
 

20 

Pro. D. 

21 

22 23 
PAC Meeting at 6:45 

24 
Lunar New 

Year Lion 

Dance at 10:45 

Gr. 4/5 Information 

Night at Scott 

Creek at 7:00pm 

25 
Public Speak-

ing Finals for 

Walton Stu-

dents at 10:45 

 

26 
 

27 

Movie 

Night! 

28 

February 2015 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 
Hot Lunch 

4 5 6 
2nd Report Card. 

Last day before 

Spring Break 

7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 
PAC Meeting at 6:45 

31 
Early Dismissal at 

1:45 (all Students) 

 

 

 

Early Dismissal at 

1:45 (Mandarin 

Only) 

 

   

March 2015 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 

Good 

Friday 

4 

5 6 

Easter 

Monday 

7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 
Student-Led 

Conferences 

1:45 Dismissal 

15 
Student-Led 

Conferences 

1:45 Dismissal 

16 

Como Lake 

Relays 

17 

Pro.D 

18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 

Class 

Photos 

  

April 2015 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
16 17 18 19 20 

  Grade 1 (Div.16): 9-
10:25am 

(potluck/performance) 

Grade 1 (Div.18): 9-
10:25am 

(potluck/performance) 

  

Lunar New Year stations in 
the afternoon 

(kindergarten classes only) 

Lunar New Year stations 
in the afternoon 

(whole school) 

  

  

  

  

  

23 24 25 26 27 

Grade 2 (Div.12): 

9-9:30am (performance) 

  

Grade 5: 

11:30-12noon (open house) 

  

   

Grade 3 (Div.10): 

1:30-2pm (open house) 

  

Kindergarten (Div.20): 

2-2:30 (performance) 

  

  

Grade 2 (Div.14): 9-
9:30am (performance) 

  

Lion Dance: 10:45am 

   

Grade 4 (Div.6): 

1-1:30pm (open house) 

  

Grade 3 (Div.8): 

1:30-2pm (open house) 

  

Kindergarten (Div.22): 2-
2:30 (performance) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Grade 4 (Div.4): 1-1:30pm 
(open house) 

  

    

Lunar New Year ActivitiesLunar New Year Activities  

FebruaryFebruary  



What’s Going on at Walton? 



2960 Walton Avenue,  

Coquitlam, BC, V3B 6V6 

 

Phone: 604-941-1962 

Fax: 604-937-8040 

E-mail: walton@sd43.bc.ca 

 

S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  4 3  
( C O Q U I T L A M )  

Www.sd43.bc.ca/walton 




